
Toronto Community 
Housing Corporation 
931 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  
M4W 2H2            

 

February 9, 2012   

Joseph P. Pennachetti 
City Manager 
11th Floor, East Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Dear Mr. Pennachetti,  

The City staff report “Securing Funding to Repair Toronto Community Housing’s Multi-
Residential Portfolio: Sale of Toronto Community Housing Stand-Alone Units” was 
deferred from the January 24, 2012 Executive Committee meeting until the February 13, 
2012 meeting.  

Councillors have raised a number of questions and to provide more information Toronto 
Community Housing has created the attached report.  We ask that you send this to the 
City Clerk with the request that it be included in the materials for the February 13, 2012 
Executive Committee meeting.  

Sincerely    

Len Koroneos 
Chief Executive Officer (Interim)   

cc. Phil Brown, General Manager, shelter, Support & Housing Administration 
Phillip Abrahams, Director, Social Housing Unit  

     encl. (1) 


